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TBCR  Board of Directors 
 

PRESIDENT George Hahn 

ahwahnee18@gmail.com 

 
VICE PRESIDENT Allan Jones 

Adjones9966@yahoo.com 

 

SECRETARY Dave Germain 

dkgermain@aol.com 
 
TREASURER Dave Germain 

dkgermain@aol.com 
 

DRIVING EVENTS Ben Cohen 
rct2bnc@aol.com 
 
CAR SHOWS Mike Morales 
mikemorales400@gmail.com 
 
REGALIA Pete Williams 

tbctours@aol.com 

 

NEWSLETTER John Mead 

tucsonbritish@gmail.com 

 
WEB SITE Harold Beekhuizen 

harold_beekhuizen@msn.com 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

On the Road - June Breakfast Run     
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TBCR Mail Address 
(Including Regalia Orders) 

 
Tucson British Car Registry 
P.O. Box 30997  
Tucson, AZ 85751-0997 
 

TBCR Website 

http://www.tucsonbritish.com 

 

Photos: 

 Paul, Tamara. Kim, Kian and 
others – thank you for sending 
pictures  

 

mailto:Adjones9966@yahoo.com
mailto:harold_beekhuizen@msn.com
http://www.tucsonbritish.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events Calendar            
  

 

 

 

 

Saturday July 28 Cruise and Smooze 7AM or show up later. Breakfast at Black Bear Diner on 

Broadway across from Park Place mall.  This is not a driving event, but drive you 

British and we will fill up the parking lot.  

 

Wednesday August 1 BLAT.  6AM start – watch for Ben’s email.  7:30AM breakfast at Hacienda del 

Sol. You MUST RSVP to Ben for this event.  rctbnc@aol.com.  

    

 

 

 

 

Down the Road 

 

Saturday October 6 6th Annual E-Vent. Arizona’s largest gathering of E Type Jaguars. 8AM till Noon 

at the Scottsdale Plaza Resort 7200 N Scottsdale  Rd, Paradise Valley, AZ.  Free 

entry & no pre-registration required. Contact Geo Hahn ahwahnee18@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

Saturday October 20 Tucson Classics Car Show. For information and registration see: 

tucsonclassicscarshow.com. Limited space in a premium row may  be 

available thru July 31. Contact Mike Morales mike@busybeegv.com 

 

 

Saturday October 27 Cowboy Cookout 

 

 

 

And every Tuesday:  BritCar Cafe 

    7:30 – 9:30AM 

    Starbucks NE corner of Grant & Swan 

 

Events Calendar  
Saturday Aug 10   2nd Saturday Breakfast Run 7am. 

 

Saturday Aug 24  4th Saturday Breakfast Run 7am. 

 

Sunday Aug 25 GELATO SOCIAL 3:00 PM at FROST Gelato on Tanque Verde 

Rd. There is no drive just fond memories of the now defunct Mad 

Dogs and Englishmen's Run of 100 miles at 100 degrees. Come one 

and all and just enjoy some cooing GELATO. 

 

Saturday Sept 14  2nd Saturday Breakfast Run 7am. 

 

Saturday Sept 28  4th Saturday Breakfast Run 7am. 

 

Sept 27-29   Rio Grande Valley Regional Rendezvous see June Register. 

 

Down the road 

 

Wednesday Oct 2  The BLAT Returns 

     

Saturday Oct 19  Tucson Classics Car Show see the May Register.  

 

Sunday Nov 3   British Wheels on the Green Peoria, AZ see below. 
 

And every Tuesday:  BritCar Cafe 

    7:00AM – 9:30AM 

    Starbucks NE corner of Grant & Swan 

 
British Wheels on the Green TBCR Details       - George Hahn 
     This is your engraved invitation - a group of TBCR members will travel en-masse to attend 

British Wheels on the Green in Peoria:  http://www.azmgclub.org/british-wheels-on-the-green/ 
 
     Arrangements have been made by the Phoenix MG club for a great deal at the Holiday Inn 

Express in Glendale - a $129 rate using the code BWOG. Hotel reservations can be accessed 

via the event website (see above).  
     The general plan is to stay only the evening of Saturday, November 2 - though the group rate 
is also available for Sunday night for those who wish to stay longer. The hotel has an easy 
cancellation policy (24 hours) so if you are considering this you should book now to be sure you're 
in at the group rate (reserved block is limited). 
     BWOG registration is also open - you can get directly there with this 
link: http://www.azmgclub.org/bwog-registration/ 
 
     Specific travel details will appear as the date nears but I can say that it will be a scenic route 
with an interesting automotive stop and nice lunch along the way. 
 
     One you have booked and again when you have registered for the show please email me 
confirming this and indicating your 'BWOG Confirmation Number'.  Letting me know will put you on 
the list for future updates and plans since I do not want to barrage those who are not going with 
the tedious but necessary details.  There is no need to tell me if you are not going.  
 
     This looks to be a great show - made even better by a club drive and social time on Saturday. 
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What I Did on My Summer Vacation  
   We spent a month in New Hampshire and while there discovered the New England Healey Club was 
holding their annual rally nearby.  They did a lot of drives on the scenic roads and put on a nice car show 
for the public, featuring 30 member cars.  That’s Miss Winnipesaukee wearing the crown and me 
wearing the excellent TBCR sun cap, which turns out to be perfect for boating.  –The Editor.  

  

  

  

      

 
             
 



 

 

   

On the Road - July Second Saturday Breakfast Run  
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TBCR members may have a 
complimentary business card 

ad on this page 
 

For info contact the editor:  
tucsonbritish@gmail.com 

 

 


